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Tickets:

What
W'hat is the1

p.m. - MIDNIGHT
$2.50 Advance
$3.00 at Door

(SU Box Ofice)

is your Life-style
basis of a really productive

life-sty le?
Insights on this question wilI be explored by
Chartes W. Ferris, a Christian Science Lecturer

in a talk Tuesday, September 27
in Tory Lecture B-2

at 2:00.
This talk is sponsored by the Christian Science Organiza-
tion at the University of* Alberta. A question and answer
session will follow the talk.

EVERYONE 15 WELCOME!

g-

CAMPUS DRUGS

112 St. 87 Ave.

Ebony Cosmeties
Skin & Haircare Products

Zuri Cosmetics, Ultra Sheen Conditioners &
Relaxers, Magic Shaving Powder, Grow Aid, Afro,
Grow, etc.

433-1615

Applications for
Rhodes Scholarships

for 1978
are available from the Student Awards Office,
Room, 252, Athabasca Hall.

DEA DLINE October 25

Memo to Graduate Students
and to

Senior Undergraduates Plan-
ning

Graduate Study:
The Student Awards -Office reminds

students that notices on graduate awards will
continue to be listed in Folio and the Graduate
Student Newspaper.

In addition, a special area in Roomn 252,
Athabasca Hall, has been set aside as an
information center on graduate scholarship
competitions for study in Canada and abroad.
Students may use this reference section during
normal office hours.

WORK
OVERSEAS

B.A., B. Sc., B. Ed., B. L. S. graduates are required to teach
and work in Africa, Asia, Caribbean, Latin America and
the South Pacifie. Subjects in strong demand are physics,
mathemnatics, chemistry, science, English, commercial,
industrial arts, aduit education and primary methods.

Contracts are for two years. Couples can bc placed if both.
can bcecmployed. Salaries are at local. not Canadian,
rates (sufficient to maintain a comrfortable standard of'
living). CUSO provides return transportation, insurance,
orientation and a resettlement allowance.

For further information plan to attend a
Public Information Session
8:00 p.m.
Thursday, September 29
Rm. 129 Education Bldg.. S.

or contact the (USO office at 432-3381.

BURSARIES
Sie University Women's Club is otler ing

bursaries to, aid mature students who require
financial assistance to continue their education.

SBursaries are given on the basis of need.I

SApplication should be made before Oct. 15 to
"University Women's Club Bursary" at the Dean of

SStudents Office, Room 225, Athabasca Hall.
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New
director
for BSU

The Baptist Student Uniq
(BSU) on the U of A campus ht
a new Director of Studen
Activities for the '77-78 year. Ni
Myron P>orter is filling th
position of student directe
which until how had been take
care of by Marvin Thompsor
the Pastor of Jasper Plac
Baptist Church.

Mickey (his nicknanit
received his B.Sc. degree i:
Physics from West Texas Stat
University in 1971 and hi
M aster of Divinity degree fror
the Southwestern Bapt IsTheological Seminary in 1974
He served as the student directo
of the Western Texas Colleg
B.S.U. program in Snyder
Texas f'rom 1974 until arrivin,
here in August of this year.

Mr. Porter is responsible l'
coordinating the efforts of th,
BSU Executive Council in th,
organization and planning of usi
future.

He ministers to the tota
student program and is Iooked ti
by the Southern Bapti1si
Churches, the Midwest Baptiý
Association, and the Northwes
Baptist Convention office as th~
person responsible for aIl tha
goes on in the BSU program ai
the U of A. He actively par1
ticipates in the Focus progra
which are held every Monday
4:00 p.m. in Rm. 142 of SUB.

Mr. Porter also has th,
responsibility of counicillinil
students with personal problerns
Mr. Porter describes his office a
..a unique opportunity to Wor
with students."

The BSU program ha
grown rapidly since its inceptiel
on campus in 1976. Mr. Porte
can see nothing but growth as th
BSU reaches out to an increasin
number of students this term.

BSU'is presently sharing
campus office in Rm. 624 of SUI
with Campus Crusade. Campu
Crusade uses this office fron
8:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. wli
BSU occupies it from 1:00 p.tu
on.

Craft
course
a t S UB

If you have any spare tinie
this semester, consider taking a
ciraft course at the Students'
Union Building. Courses are
designed around a student's
budget, which means you can
afford their prices. For a ten-
week session, textile courses
(weaving, macrame, batik,
quilting, knitting, crochet and
stitchery) wîll cost from $25 te
$30 and pottery courses (in-
cluding 13 lbs. of clay, glazes and
firing) cost $40. You do flot
require previous experience 'n
crafts as most of the courses are
offered at a beginner's level. For
students who do have previous
training in fine arts or crafes
several intermediate classes have
been arranged. Although classes
are quickly filling, there stili are


